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DATE: February 28, 2018

TO: Board of Mayor and Aldermen

FROM: Eric Stuckey, City Administrator
Paul P. Holzen, Director of Engineering/City Engineer

SUBJECT:
Professional Services Agreement (COF 2016-0336) with EMC Structural Engineering P.C. for the 3rd Ave North
Trail / Greenway Project for an amount not to exceed $3,750 .

Purpose
The purpose of this memorandum is to provide information to the Franklin Board of Mayor and Aldermen
(BOMA) concerning COF 2016-0336.

Background
During construction of the overlook structure it was determined that we needed to make some modifications
and repairs to help stabilize the overlook structure.  To complete this work our structural engineer needed to
review and analyze the as-built conditions of the structural framing and provide revised framing plans for the
contractor.

Financial Impact
$3,750 paid out of the project budget.

Recommendation
This contract was approved by the City Administrator on behalf of the Board of Mayor and Aldermen.
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